
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 
The March 2023 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at 
7:38 p.m.  Tim Gleason read the minutes of the February 2023 meeting and they were 
approved.  Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $100.00 in petty 
cash, $2,480.00 in checking, $0.00 tournament fees owed, and $63.00 prepaid 
tournament fees. 

 
Trent Reimer gave the club’s tax documents to Dean Josten.  Dean said he would 
determine over the next year whether to use club expertise or hire professional sources 
to file the 2023 tax forms.  Trent also said that he would follow up on accommodations at 
Prairie du Chien.  Also, the level of the Mississippi river will be monitored in the eventuality 
that an alternate location id required.  Voting on Tony Nebbia,s membership was delayed 
until he fished one tournament. 
 
Tom Evans reported on his progress in developing the HBC website.  He sent a link so 
members could see capabilities and progress on development.  Tom has incurred some 
expenses during development which he will give to Dean Josten for reimbursement.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15.  
 
 


